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I submitted a testimony, here’s my copy paste if you want it: 

 

To the Senate Rules Committee, 

 

I am writing in strong opposition to SB 210, which proposes to repeal Oregon’s vote-

by-mail system. 

 

Oregon has been a national leader in vote-by-mail for over two decades, providing 

secure, efficient, and accessible elections for all eligible voters. Our system increases 

voter participation, reduces costs, and ensures a paper trail for election integrity. 

There is no credible evidence of widespread fraud in our vote-by-mail process. 

 

Repealing this system would needlessly disenfranchise voters—particularly seniors, 

people with disabilities, rural residents, and working families—and undermine public 

trust in our democratic institutions. Rather than dismantling a process that works, the 

Legislature should be focused on preserving and improving voter access. 

 

I urge you to reject SB 210 and stand up for voting rights in Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dylan Troudt 

Beaverton, OR 


